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Gabriel statement regarding PFAS (per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances).

Gabriel has for years followed the extensive use of PFAS worldwide in many applications, hereunder 
fabrics. We have evaluated this to be problematic as these substances have a documented negative impact 
on the environment and human health (for more information see link below). Because of this yearlong 
attention we are not adding any PFAS in the production of Gabriel and our fabrics are free of PFAS.

If you have any questions, please contact our department for Quality, CSR, and Production at 
QEP@gabriel.dk

Best regards
Gabriel A/S

Kurt Nedergaard7
Director of C$6 and Quality 

https://echa.europa.eu/hot-topics/perfluoroalkyl-chemicals-pfas
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